Elementary Principal Board Report for October 2017

1. Celebrated National Walk to School day Oct 4th- kids and staff always enjoy the day

2. PBIS meeting on Oct. 12th- as an elementary we are going to try and share out with
families all the positive rewards and things that the staff and students are doing

3. Parent Teacher Conferences coming up on Oct. 26th and Nov. 2nd- we will share out
with parents student results from the new FASTBridge testing and our Math
assessments from Go Math

4. First round of Mentor/Mentee meetings took place, administrators were invited to stop
in and visit with both of them to see how things throughout the year are going.

5. First full day professional development on October 9th, Morning was spent learning
Press interventions for literacy, afternoon we had a little activity as staff and
remembering the importance of destressing, and rest of afternoon was spent sharing
out positives of Go Math series and what we can learn from each other-very proud of
teachers and their time they have spent the start of this year learning new testing, new
interventions, new math series.



